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As you are aware the students have switched from Intensive French to the English Compacted Curriculum. I am excited about the switch and look forward to a great term with your children.  Sections of this newsletter are repetitive from September but since we are starting fresh I thought I would include it.
I will teach the English curriculum from February to June.   The students will continue to see Mme. Jardine three times a week.  She will teach French and Health. Mrs. Theall will teach social studies. As before, Mrs. Molloy will teach music and Mrs. Benjamin will teach Phys. Ed.  

If your child misses a day or is late or tardy, it is required that you send in a written excuse to me.

If you need to come into the school to pick your child up for an appointment, you MUST visit the office and sign out your child.  

Scholastic book orders will go home each month throughout the year.  You are under no obligation to order, however please feel free to order if you wish.  If possible when ordering please send exact cash or cheque written to Scholastic Canada Ltd.  
Similar to the first few weeks of school, we will spend a short amount of time on routines and expectations.  Our grade five classroom will focus on positive behaviors with lots of positive reinforcement.   
In the classroom, I expect the students to:

Be Respectful

Be Responsible
Be Safe

MATH  February Outcomes: 

-Demonstrate an understanding of division (3 digit by 1 digit) and interpret remainders to solve problems.

-Construct and interpret double bar graphs to draw conclusions.

-Continue with 2 digit by 2 digit multiplication, mental math strategies, and place value.

-Solving and creating word problems.

Valentine’s Day: We will be exchanging Valentines in the afternoon of February 14th.  Remember to include everyone in the class.  We have 20 students: Isaac, Marcus, Kirsten, Ben, Darah, Kristen, Dylan, Kyara, Matthew, Tyler, Hunter, Caleb, Bailee, Stephanie, Hailey, Andrew, Katie, George, Abby, and Ilonka.

Important Dates:

February 14 – Valentine’s Day

February 17 - Skating

Our classroom website address is http://www.mrskellyclassroom.weebly.com
I believe it is very important to communicate between home and school and will do my best to keep you informed. Should you have any questions, comments or concerns at anytime throughout the year, please contact me at the school at 738-6503 or by email denise.kelly@nbed.nb.ca.
Warm Regards,
Denise Kelly

************************************************************************
I believe email is an efficient and easy way to communicate with families and for you to communicate with me.  I usually check my email in the morning before classes begin and again at the end of the school day.   

If you would like to communicate this way, and if you have an email that you check regularly, please complete the section below and send it back in to me.  

Student’s Name: ______________________________________________________

Your Name: __________________________________________________________

Email Address: _______________________________________________________

